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Dear Parent/Carer 

On Thursday 5th March, St Paul’s will be celebrating World Book Day with a range of activities based 

around books and authors. The children are welcome to come into school dressed as their favourite 

storybook character – they will need to be ready to discuss what it is about that character that 

appeals to them. 

As part of a national initiative, each child will receive a £1 World Book Day token which can be used 

either to exchange, at a book shop, for a specially published short book or to receive £1 off books 

costing £2.99 or more. 

The children have the perfect opportunity to use their tokens at the Travelling Book Fair which will 

be visiting St Paul’s from Tuesday 10th March until Monday 16th March. As long as the weather is 

fine, the fair will open from 3:45 - 4:15 on Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and the following Monday 

outside the Year 4 classrooms; if it is wet, the times will be the same but the fair will be in 4A and 4L. 

Nearer the time, your child will be sent home with a leaflet detailing a few of the books that will be 

available. 

Kind regards 

Mrs H Wilson 

English Subject Leader 

 


